
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 15, 2019 

 

 

Mr. Neil MacKenzie 

Nova Scotia Music Week 

 

 

Mr. MacKenzie, 

 

 

On behalf of the Municipality of Argyle, please accept this letter of support for the 2020, 2021, and 2022 

Molson Canadian Nova Scotia Music Week Conference and Festival bid submitted by The Yarmouth and 

Acadian Shores Tourism Association. 

 

NSMW is a celebration of our music industry, an economic driver and a community celebration. The 

positive impact of this event in the region is very welcomed. I believe that the town of Yarmouth will be 

a great host community for this event.  

 

The municipality of Argyle fully supports the opportunity to host Molson Canadian Nova Scotia Music 

Week 2020, 2021, and 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Richard Donaldson 

Warden 

 


